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Comments: Comments On Draft Wild and Scenic Suitability Report

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forests,

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forest, 

 

I am writing to ask that all 89 streams that you have found eligible for Wild and Scenic designation remain

protected as eligible in the new forest plan, and to voice my support for their ultimate designation. If you finalize

the Draft Suitability Report, I ask that all 89 streams be found suitable in the final report. 

 

Not only are they beautiful natural areas, but they are home to many species of fish, both of which are worth

protecting. With ecotourism on the rise, I think you'll find that in the long run, protecting wild places is more

lucrative than destroying them for a quick buck. 

 

Thank you for taking the time to read and consider my comments.

 

Sincerely,

Kelsey Martin

Aiea, HI 96701

kelsey.martin.harbick@gmail.com

 


